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     ...that God is still saving people through our 
tracts. Six people have contacted us who have   
received Jesus Christ as their Lord and Saviour as 
a result of reading one of our tracts: two in New 
Jersey, one in Florida, one in North Carolina, one 
in a New Jersey prison, and another in a North 
Carolina prison. Several of the tracts they returned 
to us were ones that had been discontinued a few 
years ago. Praise God that He uses gospel tracts 
in a great way, even ones which have been in    
circulation for years.  We thank God for that! 
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     ...that God continues to call laborers into His 
harvest and that they are using our tracts to win the 
lost to Jesus Christ. The pictures below are from 
Missionary Julian Smith who ministers on the 
streets of Amsterdam, Holland, utilizing many of our 
tracts as well as KJV Bibles. His last order of tracts     
contained 10 different languages  as the streets are 
filled with people from all over the world. Bro. Smith 
was able to provide the translation work for our Dutch 
tracts as well as Italian.  We thank God for that. 


